
The Class of 1958 Scholarship  

 

The class of 1958 Scholarship was established in 2018 marking the 

class 60th year reunion.  

 

It is in remembrance of the many teachers who guided us through 12 

years from the North end of the Taylor Avenue school building to the 

South end of that now gone building.  

 

The scholarship is also in memory of our classmates who are no 

longer with us.  

 

The purpose of the scholarship is to provide assistance to future Freddies who pursue post-

secondary education and encourage them to give back to the Alumni Scholarship program as 

they become successful. 

 

  


